
From: Gemma Scott   
Sent: 09 September 2022 07:13 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/22/0007 
 
Dear Sir Madame 
 
I am writing to lodge my objection to  S62A/22/0007 : Land to the south of Henham Road, Elsenham, 
Essex. 
 
Having lived in for the last 9 years the over development of neighbouring Elsenham is 
having a negative impact on Elsenham and the surrounding area. 
 
The roads are so much busier and the level traffic not sustainable - Grove Hill in Stansted in 
particular cannot cope with the traffic. 
 
The countryside and green is literally being swallowed up - so negative for the environment and 
those who have chosen to live in the countryside at a premium. 
 
It is my belief that Elsenham has already doubled in size since just 2011…why is this allowed? A 
village becomes a town that is now sprawling, it needs to stop. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Gemma Scott 
 

 
 

 
 

 




